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Citizens Redistricting Commission
901 P Street, Suite 154-A
Sacramento, CA 95814

Via Fax: (916) 651-5711

To Citizens Redistricting Commission,
The Neighborhood Council of Westchester/Playa (NCWP) wishes to share with you its position
on Draft #1 of the redistricting maps for California State Senate, Assembly and Congress.
We have spent many hours and have received feedback from both committee and community
members. The proposed drafts for the new Districts have several details that concemn our
Neighborhood Council, which includes the communities of Westchester, Playa del Rey and Playa
Vista. As a council we would like to see more focus on keeping communities together, which can
be dane by mapping the districts by zip code. We would suggest this be done especially for zip
codes that currently sit on the border of multiple districts.
In addition, we would like to suggest the following specific revisions to each map:
* California State Senate
o Map by zip code including portion of the community of Westchester, east of the
405 freeway down to La Cienega Blvd. in with the rest of the community of

Westchester.
¢ California State Assembly

¢ Map by zip code including portion of the community of Westchester, east of the
405 freeway down to La Cienega Blvd. in with the rest of the community of
Westchester.

o Include cities with a common interest in same district; i.e. Playa Vista, Marina
del Rey, Mar Vista and Venice. Some cities are represented by the same
neighborhood council and should be in the same district to increase the
effectiveness of elected officials.

« Congressional

o Map by zip code including portion of the community of Westchester, east of the
405 freeway down to La Cienega Blvd. in with the rest of the community of
Westchester.

In addition, we would also like to see more detailed maps presented to the public to encourage
more positive feedback.

The full board of the Neighborhood Council of Westchester/Playa has voted unanimously to urge
the Citizens Redistricting Commission to implement these revisions, which are critical to our
Stakeholders. In conclusion, NCWP, which represents Westchester, Playa del Rey and Playa
Vista, is defined as a community of interest and must be kept together. Please don’t divide our
community!

Sincerely,

CiMmed

Cyndi Hench
NCWP President




















